[bookmark: _GoBack]SEALED BIDS for furnishing Continuing Sewer Assessment Program – Year 4 will be received in the office of the City Clerk of the City of Vicksburg, Mississippi until 9:00 o’clock a.m., Tuesday, February 19, 2019. They will be publicly opened and read aloud by the Mayor and Aldermen of the City of Vicksburg in a Regular Board Meeting at 10:00 a.m.,   Tuesday, February 19, 2019.
Bidders are cautioned that the City Clerk does not receive the daily U.S. Mail on or before 9:00 a.m. Bids will be time-stamped upon receipt according to the City Clerk’s Office time clock.
Specifications and instructions for bidding may be obtained from Allen & Hoshall, Engineers Architects Planners www.allenhoshallplanroom.com. A copy of the plans and specifications may be examined at the City Clerk’s Office, City Hall, 1401 Walnut Street. 
Certified check or a Bidder’s Bond issued by a Surety Company in the amount of 5% of the bid must accompany same. (No Business or Personal Checks)
The Mayor and Aldermen of the City of Vicksburg reserve the right to reject any and all bids and to waive informalities.


						__________________________________								Walter W. Osborne, Jr., City Clerk

Advertised:
2 Times
Tuesday, January 15, 2019
Tuesday, January 22, 2019

